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Redhill Parent Enquiries REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ
email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170
Kitchen: 01952 327257

Senior School Administrator Zara Bate
zara.bate@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill ttsonline. net

16™ July 2019
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 4 Children

As part of our Geography work on Rivers and our Science topic of Habitats, we have organised a trip to Cardingmill
Valley. Both Year 4 classes will be going on the trip on Wednesday 11™ September. The day will include a guided
walk around the valley and activities to help learn about sustainable water sources and habitats for creatures in
and around rivers.

The children will be leaving school at 9am and be returning at approximately 3pm (traffic permitting) The
children can wear their own ftrousers/joggers/jeans. However, they must wear their school
polos/jumpers/cardigans. Please ensure that your child wears suitable outdoor clothing, ie. rain jacket or coat,
along with trainers or comfortable walking shoes for this visit. Please can children bring wellies or old
shoes/trainers, in a named bag, as they will change into these. It is very important to bring a change of shoes as
the children will get muddy.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and non-fizzy drinks for the day. If your child would like to order
a school packed lunch (cost = £2.30) please indicate on ParentPay, and please ensure that they bring extra non-
fizzy drinks. If you are ordering a school packed lunch, please make sure your child has a bag to carry their
lunch in. We will only prepare a school packed lunch if one has been ordered via ParentPay before the deadline
date.

The cost of the visit is £12.50 to include the cost of activities, transport and insurance. As you know we can
only ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost and no child will be treated any differently if they do not
pay. however, the visit can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions. Your payment
and consent for the visit should be made via ParentPay by 4™ September so that we can make sure the trip can
go ahead. We are sorry but we cannot accept any other payment methods. As ever, we would welcome offers of
help from any parents who are able to come along for the day.

Kind regard ,
WAool PP
Kath Richards and Becky Williams
Class Teachers

Reply Slip - Cardingmill Valley Helper

I would like to come and help on the day .......... (I understand that I will be contacted before the trip if I'm
needed.)
Childs BOME: owisw sinsssssmmammnmssmmsssess NOTE 0T HIPEI .....ccmsinimsms isamsmmsmssmassssamsom ssmmasmseasmasessmesss

“Reaching for new heights, together”
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